ARCHDIOCESE OF BOSTON
2121 COMMONWEALTH AVENUE
BRIGHTON, MASSACHUSETTS 02135-3193

. (617) 254-0100

SECRETARY FOR MINISTERIAL PERSONNEL

September 21, 1995

PERSONAL AND CONFIDENTIAL
Paul R. Shanley

Apartment 21H
330 E. 39 Street
New York, NY 10016

Dear Paul,

Enclosed is a Summary of my recollections of the conversation we had on Tuesday. It would be
helpful if you would read it and verify that it reflects our conversation around these matters. If
there are areas that need correction or clarification, please let me know.

It was good to see you and to get the "grand tour”. Monsignor O'Donnell and T had a wonderful -

dinner at Raymond’s. Thanks for the suggestion.

”

You are always in my prayers. If there is any way that I can be of help to you, please call.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

ev. Brian M. f:ladey
Assistant to the Secretary
for Ministerial Personnel

Copy:_Bernard Cardinal Law

Monsignor William Murphy
Monsignor Edward D. O'Donnell
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